NOVEMBER ROCK PARTY AT HIDDEN GEMS

By Sharon Marburger (photos by Jayne Beer)

The Rock Party on November 19 was very well-attended! There had to have been approximately 30 people. It was a come and go event, and with so many people, I lost count of who was there. I know there were several new members and some old members I hadn't seen in quite a while. We even gained two new members!

By Jayne Beer

Our theme, as always for the November Rock Party, was soup and comfort food. This is in memory of our friend, Roger Pabian, who had that for the theme of his last rock party in November 2010. I would SO love to show our shop to Roger; he is here in our hearts.

It absolutely fills my heart with gladness to see the rock club gather and talk rocks, and break out and use the equipment that has belonged to the rock club for decades, along with the new diamond equipment that we have added.

I cannot thank the club enough for all the help that we have had in setting up our shop. We got into our shop space November 1, 2022, and opened December 9, 2022. In this quick year, the space has come a long, long way! If you haven't been in yet, please stop by and check us out.

The food was amazing, as always, and the friendships are way beyond amazing. Such a warm, happy place when we get to invite the club into our space.

Thanks to all who showed up! Cheers!















